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LETTER DATED 24 SEPTE3fBER 1971 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
SOUTH AFRICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to inform you that I have been instructed by the 

Government of the Republic of South Africa to request that an opportunity be 

given to Dr. The Honourable H. Muller, Minister of Foreign Affairs, to 

participate without vote in the discussion in the Security Council on the item 

relating to South West Africa on the Council's agenda, 

(Signed) C.F.G. von HIRSCHBERG 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
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